Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

December 19, 2009

Beth McCarthy

Halloween

Haunted House at the Community College 

 October 23, 2009-10:30-1:30

Just a little reminder that the students will be walking to the New Brunswick Community College this Friday at 10:30 and returning to school at 1:30, October 23, 2009 to view the Haunted House and to participate in various Halloween activities. The students will need to bring their lunches to the college with them as we will be eating there.

Before the students leave for the college, they will be dressing up in their Halloween costumes. We will have students from the Community College helping students get their costumes on, however, if you are able to come and help out, that would be greatly appreciated. Please keep your child’s costume as simple as possible as we will be walking to the college and do not want to worry about items that get lost along the route or forgotten at the college.
This activity is our end of the month activity and all students who received less that four detention slips will be able to participate. 

If you are able to help, please come to the school around 10:00 to help get the students ready. Thank you in advance for your help. This promises to be a fun filled day.
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